-----Original Message-----

From: Dave [mailto:dalbers@direcway.com] 

Sent: Friday, March 25, 2005 7:32 PM

To: comments@taxreformpanel.gov

Subject: Fair Tax Bill

I would like to personally urge everyone on this panel to seriously consider the Fair Tax Bill. This is a monumental step for this great nation for this panel to push ahead towards a real stimulant to the economy and the health of this nation. I am 40 year old and have been paying income tax from the time I was 16, and am very concerned for the future of my children, because, in my time of paying taxes I have never seen anything fair or equal to the current income tax. According to what I have studied in our laws, that any law should be understood by everyone, and the income tax code is not even understood by most in the tax industry. The fair Tax is so simple it makes sense. Please do what is right for the working citizens of this Nation and get on board with this Bill.

Sincerely,

Dave G. Albers

Phone: 636-475-3305

